Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: WWDA - Ringsend Vol 5

From: Sheelagh Flanagan <sheelaghflanagan@water.ie>

Sent: Thursday 6 July 2023 09:43

To: Eve O'Sullivan <E.O'Sullivan@epa.ie>

Cc: Una Prendergast <U.Prendergast@epa.ie>; Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>; Peter Keegan
<pkeegan@water.ie>

Subject: WWDA -Ringsend Vol 5

Good morning Eve,

You should receive an email shortly with a link to access a file labelled Volume 5 which should have accompanied
the EIAR- there will be two folders a) WWTP and B) RBSF.

Please let me know if you don’t receive the email or if you have issues accessing the data.
Kind Regards
Sheelagh Flanagan

WWDA Management Specialist

Uisce Eireann

Teach Colvill, 24-26 Sraid Thalbdid, Baile Atha Cliath 1, D01 NP86, Eire
Irish Water
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